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Hello Staff Member,                                                                                                                                        

Wow, this morning was the last meeting of the school year for the President’s Cabinet. I must 

say that I truly enjoyed representing Staff Council this year and hope that I didn’t let any staff 

member down in that regard.  

As of today, there are only twelve days before graduation and I hope to see all of you at the 

ceremony cheering for those students who made life easy for you and those who made things 

challenging for you. My experiences with students have been that both groups appreciate your 

efforts and will have fond memories of ISU that will include you in them. In case nobody tells 

you, GREAT JOB STAFF MEMBER and THANK YOU for all you did for graduating students this 

school year.   

             Dr. James ‘Byrd’ Yizar    

        2016/17 Staff Council President   

Week of April 24, 2017: 

Staff Council News  

 A user fee proposal has been approved for a modest increase in membership fees at the 

Campus Recreation facility. Stay tuned for more details on the increases and timeline for 

implementation.  

 Staff Council is helping out with the graduation ceremony so if you are interested in 

helping out, please email staff@isu.edu and we will get you signed up.           

Activities/Events Notices   

 Don’t forget Wednesday April 26 around 4pm at Miller Ranch Stadium is the 

Staff/Faculty Appreciation Day. Bring a can food item to donate to Benny’s Pantry and 

IMPORTANT NOTE – if the game is canceled due to rain, you can still donate your 

item by emailing staff@isu.edu and a staff representative will stop by your office on 

Thursday and pick up the item.  
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 Visit the events calendar at http://www2.isu.edu/calendar/  to see list of other university 

events for the rest of the month. 

Check the Staff Council webpage on a regular basis for Byrd’s View to keep you informed and 

remember you can contact your Staff Council representative to get additional information. 
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